Lakeland .
Elementary

Happy New Year!

Dear Families,

As we reach the end of December and prepare for the
upcoming winter break, | want to take a moment to reflect
on all we've accomplished together this year and express
my deepest gratitude for your continued support.

This has been a season of growth, learning, and
celebration for our students, and none of it would be
possible without the partnership and dedication of our
families. Your encouragement at home, your
involvement in school activities, and your belief in our
shared mission have made a tremendous impact on
our school community.

As we close out 2024, | hope this holiday season brings
you and your loved ones joy, peace, and quality time
together. | also look forward to welcoming everyone
back in January, ready to embark on a new year filled
with opportunities, discoveries, and successes.

Thank you for being such an integral part of our school
family. Wishing you a safe and restful holiday season
and a bright start to 2025!

Warm regards,
Gretchen Baumgarn
Principal
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Important
Numbers:

Main Line:
(320)263-5020

Attendance:
(320)263-5021

Nurse:
(320)263-5014

Palmer Bus:
(320)382-6421

Willmar Bus:
(320)235-2110

Woodlands Mobile
Crisis:
(800)432-8781










